
  

Public Hearing 
September 5, 2017 
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION:  Natural Environment Articles 
In accordance with §2-2-1 of the Provincetown Charter, the Provincetown Conservation 
Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the Judge 
Welsh Hearing Room, Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA to determine the 
number of Board members in favor or opposed to the petitioned articles concerning Natural 
Environment for the September 13, 2017 Special Town Meeting. 
 
 
 
Dennis Minsky, Chair 
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